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We need some volunteers, there are a few things we would like to be doing in the community that will help 

bolster health and wellness in our community.  There are only a handful of people who have found time to attend the 

meetings, and perhaps that is because they aren’t sure how they can help. 

 

Here are some things we could / should be working on: 

 

Maybe some of these would interest you 

• Physician recruitment and retention.  (welcoming committee) 

• Medical staff recruitment and retention. (welcoming committee) 

• Transportation steering committee. 

• Community Health Centre liaison group. 

• Registered Non-Profit Society status steering committee 

 

 

The October meeting was cancelled unfortunately, our guest speaker did not respond and wasn’t available.  We do have 

one or two speakers for November meeting, come and hear what they have to say. 

 

The lease for the residence for out of town medical staff expired, they are looking for a new location. 

 

Any questions or concerns please call me or come to the meeting. 

 

Sheila Corneillie 

Chair, WHAC 

250-457-3044 
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